
Friends at the Spring 
6th Month 2020 

 

Friends at Spring desire to continue to 
provide community and fellowship while 
also following safe practices to protect and 
heal the world during the Covid-19 
pandemic. W​e are currently ​meeting for 
worship​ every First Day  via video 
conferencing rather than in the meeting 
house. 
 
Please note that our summer worship schedule 
begins in June and we will be gathering for 
worship at​ 10:00 a.m.   
 
June Meeting for Worship​ at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Worship 
Leaders: Angie and Robert Osborne 
 
June 7: Message shared by Glenna Osborne 
  
June 14: Message shared by Kevin Muhanji 
 
June 21: Message shared by Betsy Blake 

Followed by ​meeting with attention to business​ ​via video conference 
  
June 28: Open Worship 
 
The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the need to 
support both our local and global community remains. The following contribution 
methods are available: 

● Contributions via the meeting’s ​PayPal Account 

● Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to 

treasurer Ron Osborne at 2585 Nealwood Avenue, Graham, NC 27253 

● For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com 

Happy birthday to Friends who are celebrating in June!  

 

Bill Minton, ​5th​   Grim Hobbs, ​11th 

Katie Perry Nelson, ​24th​   Jean Vollrath, ​ 29th  

 
 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=UFl1eTt9LwX1o194ltbXSWTnujWpEU4TwcFPKATCwbQPOHRk2Gj19tNi7Pwrw_uBfYxx8m&country.x=US&locale.x=US


Announcements: 
 
As part of our worship series focused on the topic of race, Friends considered the 
following queries on May 24th. The queries are posted here to provide another 
opportunity for reflection: 
 
Our society is structured by race. We have all been racialized. Some of us have systemic 
advantages and others of us are systematically disadvantaged. 

● How am I affected by this? 
● How does it bear upon my spiritual condition? 
● Is it possible to be non racist by passively accepting the prevailing conditions? 

Do the actions of Friends in past centuries give those of us alive today a moral standing 
regardless of our personal actions? 

 
 
 
Spring received this note of thanks from the local 
family who recently experienced such devastating 
tornado damage to their home. Thanks to all 
F(f)riends who helped with the storm cleanup and 
thanks to Ron Osborne for taking on the 
responsibility to lead these efforts. 
 
 

 
From FGC: 2020 Gathering ​Sink Down To The Seed Sown In The Heart​ will be held 
virtually June 28 - July 4. Information about the program and “pay as led” fee scale can 
be found ​at this link​.  
 
From FCNL: From now through June 30, gifts to FCNL will be matched, dollar for dollar 
up to $140,825, thanks to a generous group of donors who are funding FCNL’s ​2020 
matching gift challenge.​ Gifts can be made ​at this link​. 
 
 
 

https://www.fgcquaker.org/connect/gathering
https://act.fcnl.org/act/donate_fy20?t=18&utm_campaign=devel&utm_source=ak&utm_medium=email&utm_term=12497.123660.pgvU2w&akid=12497%2E123660%2EpgvU2w

